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Summary 

This bill, as amended, repeals administrative rules requiring an assessment of need for a new 
chemical dependency treatment or rehabilitation program and requiring a county board to 
submit a statement to the commissioner regarding the need for the new program. It also 
removes statutory references to the repealed rules, and adds a requirement for an applicant for 
substance use disorder treatment program licensure to notify the county human services 
director in writing of their intent to open a new program, at least 60 days before submitting a 
licensure application. 
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